
Please make sure anyone buying a firearm in Oregon has to successfully pass the background check.  Under current law, if the 
background check hasn't been completed in 3 days, gun dealers can release a gun to the buyer.  This is unacceptable.  Make 
Oregon safer for all, especially Oregon's children.

Please pass HB 2543 this session.

Thank you for listening.

Anne


